
CCW Meeting Minutes August 5, 2017 

 

Meeting called to order by Brenda Dahl at 6:30pm in Wey Hall.  In attendance: Mary Ann Drevecky, Ceil 
Shinler, Brenda Dahl, Bernie Winters, and Sue Roth. 

Old Business: 

Fall Festival will be Sept 17, 2017.  Brenda stated that Fran Michnowski will co-chair the event with 
Brenda.  Ceil Shinler will manage the kitchen.  Brenda reported that planning for the festival is going 
very well. 

Kitchen Inventory:  Mary Ann Drevecky reported that we now have 2 more bussing carts and the other 
one has been repaired.  Don Kirchberg has donated the carts.  Mary Ann is researching and looking into 
ordering the new coffeemaker.  Motion made by Brenda, seconded by Sue that CCW will pay for any 
additional cost over and above the $250 that was previously donated.  All in favor, motion carried. 

Santa Day will be on December 2 and we will be having Cookie Sale again. 

Prayer Shawls:  Sue will have prayer shawls added to bulletin as we have a large supply at this time.  Will 
have Marsha contact Brenda or Sue if a prayer shawl is needed. 

Church Directory is currently being put together.  We will be sure that CCW gets a few copies. 

Blood Drive:  was successful.  Volunteers from CCW provided meal and refreshments for blood drive 
workers. 

 

New Business: 

Treasurers Report:  none. 

Sue made a suggestion that CCW prepare meals for A Place for You, the transitional/homeless shelter in 
Pine City.  Perhaps do this monthly and do this with assistance from Confirmation students.  Brenda 
stated that after Fall Festival we will be working towards getting CCW “doing” more things and being 
more active in volunteer opportunities.  All were in agreement with this. 

Next CCW meeting will be Tuesday, October 17 at 6:30 pm in Wey Hall. 

Next Fall Festival meeting will be Wednesday, September 6 at 7:00 in Wey Hall. 

 

 


